
Tēnā koe   

Request for Information – Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 

We refer to your official information request dated 8 June 2021 for information regarding 
catering at Hutt City Council.  

For ease of reference we have included our responses below each of your questions. 

1. How much has the Council spent on catering in the last 12 months

Answer: 1 July 2020 to 29 June 2021 $65,991

2. How much did the Council spend on catering in the 12 months prior?

Answer: 1 July 2019 to June 2020 $156,137

3. From the last 24 months, please provide copies of any emails, memos, newsletters, or

other internal announcements concerning changes to catering budgets or changes to
expectations related to catering expenditure.

Answer: Please find attached documents which are related to this request:

1) Catering for meetings - Our Space guidance to staff

Posted on Mōtātou, the council’s intranet page 

2) Excerpt, email from Jo Miller to all staff 16 April 2020

This was also posted on Mōtātou, the council’s intranet page 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 

or freephone 0800 802 602. 

Please note that this letter (with your personal details removed) may be published on the 
Council’s website. 

Nāku noa, nā 

Euan Kyle 
Corporate Information Manager 

2 July 2021 
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